
 

 

                                            BBPOA Directors Meeting 

                                                  February 4, 2012 

 

 

Immediately following the annual meeting, the directors met to elect officers for 2012. 

Elected are as follows:  Warren Michaels, President; Lyndal Remmert, Vice-President; B. 

J. Thomas, Director.  Jeanette Morris remained as Treasurer and Maylene Moore will be 

serving her last year as Secretary. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Maylene Moore, 

Recording Secretary  


